
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

(No. 3 of 2024) 

 

RIVER AVON - RIVER CLOSURE 
for 

PYLON CONDUCTOR INSTALLATION WORKS 

24th & 25th FEBRUARY 2024 – 0700 hrs to 1800 hrs 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pylon conductor installation operations will be 

undertaken across the River Avon on 24th & 25th February 2024 between 0700 and 1800 hours 

on both days 

DUE TO THE NATURE OF THE WORKS 

THE RIVER AVON WILL BE CLOSED TO ALL RIVER TRAFFIC 

BETWEEN THE TIMES STATED ABOVE. 

Area of Operation 

The works will be undertaken within the red rectangle (north-west of the M5 Avonmouth 

Bridge), as shown on the Admiralty Chart 1859 (Panel A) extract below: 
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All vessels, regardless of LOA or tonnage, navigating the River Avon less than 4 hours before 

both closures are to notify Bristol VTS of their intentions on VHF Ch.12 

 

The river will be closed as the works will reduce the safe vertical clearance heights under the 

pylons. 

        Mark Burrows 

        Deputy Haven Master (Conservancy) 

Marine Department 

Avonmouth Docks 

 

24th January 2024 

 
OWNERS, AGENTS AND CHARTERERS SHOULD ENSURE THAT THE CONTENTS OF THIS NOTICE BE 

MADE KNOWN TO THE MASTERS OR PERSONS IN CHARGE OF THEIR VESSELS OR CRAFT. 
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